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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Akber Zaib <akberzaib7@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 11:12 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org; Sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Rehana Mansha
Subject: Notice from services

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Madam, 
 
Please accept this letter as formal notification from one of our Safety Warden named Muhammad Waqas 
working at Sindhu 1 Filling Station-Ship to 10041065, District Sahiwal, Region Multan, who got an offer and 
wants to resign from his services. In accordance with his notice period, his final day will be 31-12-2022. 
 
Please let me know if anything further I can do to assist in this process. 
 
Regards, 
Akber Zaib 


